

Atoka Cemetery Association

IMPORTANT DATE!!!

MAY 19, 2001 10:00 AM

ATOKA CEMETERY ASSOCIATION MEETING

Hello, friends! Let me say first, "Thanks for your past support"! When everyone contributes a little we can keep this association in good shape. Last year 140 letters were sent out with monetary responses to our plea for support. This year the responses increased in number to 58, an addition of 9 supporters.

Everyone enjoys visiting with old friends. Then, a program will follow and a covered dish dinner. Please come and enjoy this special day. Last year 47 attended, so tell everyone you can think of who would like to come. We were down by 18 from the previous year, but we feel it was due to a wet week-end. Bread, ice, utensils and tea will be furnished for the dinner and all you need to bring is a dish of food.

There were twelve supporters lost to death last year that we know. They were Fred Kendrick, Cindy Williams, Thelma Strickland, Loreta McCain, Michael Cate, Belah Shields, Gerrie Coats, Karen McDaniel Westerfield, Helbert Sarter, Mrs. Fred (Katie Sue) Parker, Harvey O'Neal, and Bill Regnier. Please report any losses to the Association Secretary or President.

I am looking forward to meeting you May 19th. If you cannot come and would like to make a donation to the cemetery fund, send it to the Secretary, Juanita Shields.

Respectfully,

Juanita Shields

Juanita Sheelds

c/o Atoka Cemetery Association Secretary Rural Route 1, Box 6B Novice, Texas